
Agenda 

Hooksett Planning Board 

 

Webster Woods Site Visit 

 

Friday, October 4, 2013 

2:00 PM 

Dogwood Drive, Hooksett 

 
There is a site visit scheduled at Webster Woods by the Planning Board.  The purpose of 

the site visit is so the Planning Board and can view the current slope repair work prior to 

making a decision on Webster Woods Phase II approval.  

 

The Planning Board and Town staff will meet at Dogwood Drive. This posting is being 

done in the event the majority of the Planning Board attend (quorum). 

 

For questions and more information, please contact the Community Development 

Department at 268-0279, or e-mail JDuffy@hooksett.org.  


